- Official -

APPENDIX C

From: Jamie King

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 5:23 PM
To: Licensing Shared Email

Subject: Southsea Brunch Klub - License

To whom it may concern,

| live in St Ursula Grove near SBK.

SBK is a cheap, excess alcohol, influencer targeting night club. It is not a restaurant nor a bar.

It creates noise, litter and nuisance from out of area visitors.

This business belongs in the city centre next to the other night clubs.

The correct business model for this venue is something similar to ‘The Merchant House’ or ‘Croxtons
Kitchen and Tap House’ .

In general this immediate area needs support from the council planners. There are too many vacant
and derelict units. Why is this the case in a busy and generally affluent area?

The community has absorbed the homeless shelter very well on Elm Grove to its credit. It is essential
that the council does its part to support this project and get the usage and letting of the other spaces
right on Elm Grove, otherwise it will deteriorate and more pressure will build up.

Regards,

Jamie King



